The Village at Hilton News

Happy Valentine's Day



VAH Board update, treasurer report:

HOA Services LLC has reported that 108 households have paid their dues on time (by Jan. 31, 2012). A \$25 per month late fee charge is now applicable to all unpaid fees.

If you have not paid your 2012 dues, please send late HOA fee payments to the VAH Homeowners Association at P.O. Box 666, White Rock, SC 29177

The next board meeting will be March 8th. Please send any concerns for the meeting to the following email address by March 1st: VAH bod@yahoo.com

Board member still needed; Wilks to be lead block captain

As announced in the January newsletter, there is currently an opening on the VAH board. No volunteers have come forward to participate in an election. Therefore, board members are recruiting an interested resident for the position.

More information is located on page 2.

Christa Wilks will take over as lead block captain; there is still no volunteer for block captain for Village Church Drive and Court.

Billy Coracy and Ken Bailey will be helping with the architectural review board. Bryan Amick and Bryan Mayer will join the covenant committee.

Sherrie and Paul Evans will be the webmaster for the village website. No personal information will be posted, but reminders about upcoming events will be available at this link: http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Village_At_Hilton

A newsletter editor is still needed.

Thanks to all volunteers!

The Village at Hilton News

Village at Hilton HOA needs you!





VAH HOA is an all volunteer organization. Volunteers are necessary to foster expediency in day to day business operations, to encourage compliance with covenants and to promote consensus within the village community. HOA Services LLC is the management company that handles all bookkeeping duties for the homeowner's association.

- Mission statement: Being good stewards of limited time and monetary resources, the board of directors of the Village at Hilton will execute the duties and responsibilities of the homeowners association as they focus on management of day to day operations of the village. The board will encourage the active participation of residents in order to promote leadership within the village and to protect residential assets. The invaluable contributions of resident volunteers will be necessary to reach these goals and make the village a great place to live.
- Board member: performs due diligence in conducting all village business, attends board
 meetings on a regular basis, responds in a timely manner to emails about board business,
 assists officers and other board members as needed, serves as a liaison to committees as
 needed

For more information please call one of the following board members: Todd Coey 932-3075, Gary Elliott 345-7593, Olin Rowe 429-2107 or Guy Sorrell 345-9811.